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December 31, 1987

Mrs. Sandra Jaffe and family
Preservation Hall

726 St. Peter

New Orleans, LA 70116

Dear Sandra, Russell and Benjie:

I think about this time last year, when you and your family were so close
together. I hope that you’re having a warm time despite missing Allan. Please
add these couple of relaxed poses to your countless photographs of your husband
and father and our friend.

We look forward to The Humphrey Band being here on the afternocon of March 13. I
am very much hoping that you“ll come the day before and stay the day after, at
least. Spend the weekend with us! It’s my turn to have a party at my house,
which I look forward to. I would also be happy to keep any part of the family or
band that would like to stay as we have two pleasant guest rooms, one of them a
private apartment.

I just finished the insets on Bill Carter’s book and find them delightful, but I
haven’t yet seen the main text. Thinking of you. Love to all.

Henry and Stacy
enclosure
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